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6 February 2022 
 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Since coming back to school in January there has been 18 children and 4 adults in school who have 
tested positive for Coronavirus. This is obviously a worrying increase and I’d like to ask parents of all 
children to please keep an eye out for any of the covid symptoms. If you do have symptoms then you 
should still go for a PCR test even if you have completed a negative lateral flow test.  
 
With this increase in mind I would like to request if possible that children in years 3-6 to take regular 
lateral flow tests (perhaps twice a week). For some I understand this may prove difficult. This is not a 
statutory requirement and is not enforced by our school, but merely a request in an attempt to slow down 
any further spread.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr R Clark 
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